March 11, 2024

Santa Clara Valley Water District Board of Directors 5750 Almaden Expressway San Jose, CA 95118 Via email: board@valleywater.org

Dear Members of the Board:

I'm outraged to learn that this Board continues to allow Rebecca Eisenberg to make rude and disparaging remarks during your public meetings. If it is the role and responsibilities of the Board to adopt policies for water quality control, adopt regulations, and adopt general order, then why allow one of your members to display bad manners and rudeness by making sexist comments about men and women. This type of behavior reduces the quality of your meetings and creates a hostile environment. There is no place in any of your meetings that should allow for words expressing discrimination and personal opinions from persons or members involved in your meetings and there should be no insulting comments directed towards any other member you serve with on your Board.

I agree with many others, Rebecca Eisenberg should be censored if she is not willing to resign. Extreme actions should be taken against her and to allow otherwise would be an insult to what others know to be proper etiquette and professionalism during public meetings.

I wish to thank you in advance for the proper actions I'm sure you'll take.

Sincerely,

Olivia Verrett